
Good Evening Pioneers for the Future, 
 
This is Mrs. Buckles, Principal at Garrison-Jones.  I am calling to welcome everyone 
back for the 2015-2016 school year.  School begins at 8:35 and ends at 2:35.  It is 
most important for the school to know how your child is going home the first day 
and how they will be going home the rest of the school year.  If you did not attend 
Friday’s Meet & Greet, please send in a note with your child tomorrow.  In the note, 
please add a phone number where we can reach you if necessary.   
 
We have been calling students every week this summer reminding you to continue 
reading and marking the time on your reading log.  Tomorrow you need to bring  
those reading logs back to school.   We also shared that if you lost your reading log 
to record your reading on a sheet of paper.  Remember, the school with the most 
reading logs will receive a Media Center makeover.   
 
If you are one of our 5th Grade Safety Patrols, please meet Mrs. Lee out front by the 
flag pole to receive your safety patrol belts.  Mrs. Lee will be stationed at the flagpole 
from 7:50 until 8:20.  If you arrive after 8:20, please go to Mrs. Lee’s classroom to 
receive your safety patrol belt.    
 
All 4th & 5th grade students will be using specially assembled notebooks and 
planners.  We have ordered the materials and teachers are assembling them for 
your convenience.  If you already purchased the materials listed on our school 
webpage, teachers will assist your child in assembling the notebook in class.  If you 
wish to wait to purchase the assembled notebooks directly from school, information 
will be coming home this week.   
 
We are looking forward to seeing all students on campus tomorrow morning.    
 
Thank you and good night.   
 
  


